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Dear Mr Bradley 

General Medical Council- Dr Barton 

Thank you for your letter dated 26 February 2009. 

I will be contacting the parties indicated in your letter to determine the most cost effective way of 

preparing the transcripts from the recordings of the Inquest. It would be helpful if you could let me 

know on what format the recordings will be, and also whether there is a particular transcription team 

that your office would normally instruct to undertake this work, or have instructed in the past. 

I would be extremely grateful if you could contact me with these details at your earliest convenience. 

Adele Watson 
for Field Fisher Waterhouse LLP 

Solicitors to the General Medical Council. The GMC is a charity registered in England and Wales (1089278) and 
Scotland (SCO37750). 
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